
 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD SHOEBOXES 

Shoeboxes are due Sunday, October 17, outside the church office. 
 

SAMFORD MINISTRY TRANING INSTITUTE CLASS 
ZMTI 122 Christian Apologetics  

Mondays at 6 pm, October 25-December 13 
Bro. Larry is the Instructor. Tuition is $50 per class and scholarships are 

available. You may register on the church website, 
www.oneontafbc.org/samford.  Call the church office for more 

information. 
 

CHILDRENS CHURCH 

We will begin Children’s Church on October 24th! It will be held in the CDC. 

We need volunteers to help teach our precious children! We will have 

Children’s church every other Sunday for K5-5th grade students! Please 

contact Shana Towns at shana@oneontafbc.org or 205.332.9106 
 

 

FALL FESTIVAL 

We are so excited to have our Fall Festival this year! It will be October 31st 

from 4-6PM. WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! Sign-up sheets are located on the 

desk outside of the church office. We also have a bucket for candy 

donations located outside of the church office. If you have any questions 

please contact Shana Towns at shana@oneontafbc.org. 
 

NEW MEMBER’S CLASS AND LUNCHEON 
Sunday, October 17, immediately after morning worship.  

If you have recently joined FBC or are interested in the church, please 
contact the church office to make your reservation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry Gipson, Senior Pastor 
Gary Morgan, Worship Pastor 

Patrick Dalstra, Students & Young Adults Pastor 
Shana Towns, Children’s Coordinator 

Dan Sims, Pastor Emeritus 
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MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE 
 10:15 A.M. 

 
 
 
 
Message in Song…………………………………………………Celebration Choir and Band 

King of Kings 
 
Praise and Worship 

Fairest Lord Jesus 
How Deep the Father’s Love 

Who You Say I Am 
 

Welcome………………………………………………………………………………….. Gary Morgan 
 
Message………………………………………………….……………….….……………..Larry Gipson 

Make Your Life Count 
Old Testament Men of Faith 

Joseph (Part 1) 
Genesis 37-45 

 
Time of Commitment 

At the Cross 
 

Closing………………………………………………………………………………………..Larry Gipson 
 
Post Service Music………………………………………………………………Celebration Band 

Who You Say I Am 
 
 
   

                     
 

 

 

 

THE SANCTUARY FLOWERS 
are in memory of Hugh A. Nash, Sr. 

placed by the family. 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT FELLOWSHIP MEAL, 5PM-6PM 
October 13 Menu: Chicken Fingers, Macaroni & Cheese,  

Slaw, Roll, Dessert 
 

GUYS’ NIGHT OUT 
Tuesday, October 12, Local Joe’s in Albertville. 

Bus will leave church parking lot at 5:30 
 

GIRLS’ NIGHT OUT 

Tuesday, October 19, Local Joe’s, Albertville.   

Bus leaves church parking lot at 5:45. 
 

FBA DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING 
Training for Chaplains, Mud-out, and Chainsaw crews at FBC Ashville. If you 

need more information, please contact Jerry McHan at (205) 237-1087. 
 

THANK YOU FROM BRO. LARRY AND WANDA 
 Wanda and I want to thank you for the Bridal Tea for Timothy and 

Maegan. We were overwhelmed with your demonstration of love for our 
son and future daughter-in-law. May God bless each of you for your 

generosity. We love you!  
 

THANK YOU NOTE 
A thank you note has been received and placed on the bulletin board from 

Marguerite Chambers. 
 

 

Happy Birthday Gary! We love and appreciate you.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our Response to God’s Faithfulness 
 Our Tithes & Offerings 

Monthly Budget Needs……………………$62,817.90 
Budget Receipts to Date in Oct……….$58,187.90 


